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TO: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair
Riverside Division

FR:  Thomas Stahovich, Chair %‘ ; z/m\

Executive Committee, Bourns College of Engineering
RE: Response to Proposed Medical and Health Humanities Minor

On May 14, 2018 the BCOE executive committee met and discussed the Proposed Medical and
Health Humanities Minor. The committee supports the proposal. The committee believes that it
would be beneficial for CHASS to consult with the School of Medicine about the minor.
Additionally, if the minor evolves to include aspects of Bioengineering, the committee requests
that BCOE be consulted at that point.



